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I want to STRONGLY state that I OPPOSE the introduction and any ratification of SB 

210 which would end our vote-by-mail in Oregon.  I also oppose the ID requirement 

proposed in this bill.  Vote-by-mail has been a very safe, secure and welcome way for 

our voters to express themselves.  Requiring voting in person is turning the clock 

around and will be a great detriment to our society.  It would impose undue hardship 

on individuals who have difficulty physically locating and showing up to vote at an in-

person precinct.  The more Oregonians who vote, the better and going back in time 

to voting in person is not the way to go.  Also, many people, especially older voters 

do not have the ability to locate or access the ID that is being proposed in this bill. 

Leave our voting system here in Oregon the way it is now! 

 

Thank you 

Alice Young 

Linn County Voter 


